
Gentlemen, 

 

The 50th Reunion online site http://www.usafa.org/Reunion/1964 has now added a link for 
registration; you will now be able to sign up for various scheduled events.  Also on the site is the 
latest Events Schedule giving you an overview of all planned activities. 

To expand on that schedule just a bit, Wednesday, 3 Sep, will start with hotel check-in at the 
Antlers, then hospitality in the KL Bates Room, and an evening Casual Social at Jack Quinn’s 
nearby the hotel. 

Thursday, 4 Sep, will start early for golfers at Peterson AFB Golf Club including a luncheon 
provided (Eisenhower is hosting the Falcon Invitational that weekend).  Later that afternoon a 
graveside funeral service, with limited seating, will be held for classmate Joe Rodwell.  That 
evening will include our Soiree Social at the Cheyenne Mountain Resort. 

A Prayer Breakfast at the Antlers will begin Friday.  For the remainder of the day, please avail 
yourself of roundtrip shuttle bus service from Doolittle to Arnold Hall; it will be much easier 
than finding a parking space near Arnold Hall and walking.  After Open House time at your 
discretion in the Cadet Area, lunch will be your choice of a visit to Mitch’s or a buffet lunch with 
some cadets in the A-Hall Ballroom.  Briefings from the Academy Staff will be followed by a 
Memorial Service at the Chapel.  The Class Banquet at the Antlers will round off the day. 

Most classmates have not seen the SEA Pavilion, so a leisurely visit there on Saturday will start 
at Doolittle and progress down the Heritage Trail to that location.  This visit will be a wonderful 
opportunity for remembrance in a beautiful setting.  A Class Social, with beer and BBQ, will be 
held that afternoon at the Colorado Mountain Brewery, a location we will have exclusively to 
ourselves.  The evening will conclude, as usual, with discretionary time for Squadron Socials as 
individually arranged. 

As far as souvenirs go, you will receive one complimentary copy of the Class History DVD; the 
registration site also mentions that you will receive one reunion commemorative coin.  You may 
purchase additional coins for $5 each by annotating the site.  Additionally, we have established a 
partnership this year with Lands End for other souvenir items.  You may order and purchase for 
home delivery a wide range of items from their catalog and have the class crest embroidered on 
them.  The attached information sheet gives directions for the process.    

All in all, I hope you will join me, and your reunion committee, in having a great time of 
camaraderie, remembrance and fellowship. 

Best regards, 

Rod Wells 

Attch   Lands End Ordering Info      


